Fauldhouse Nursery

Parents Forum 
Tuesday 10th September 2013
Minutes of meeting

Attendance –  Mrs McGill, Mrs Purdie, Mrs Wardle, Mrs Howley, Mrs Ramsay, Miss McMillan 
· Mrs McGill thanked everyone for coming to the meeting.
· Mrs McGill showed the parents the nursery blog page on the smart board and discussed how to navigate onto nursery updates.

· No Parents Issues were raised.
· Mrs McGill went through the results from the nursery questionnaire. A formal action plan will be made using suggestions given.

· Welcome packs to be updated to include clothes order form and school calendar dates.
· Learners Journeys to be pulled to the front of the nursery at the end of each session for the parents to access.

· Reminder to be put on the front door before every parent’s forum.
· Mrs Howley suggested that the children have a nursery trip this year. 
· Mrs McGill suggested that this could be further discussed at the next parents’ forum were ideas will be further researched and priced up. 

· Mrs McGill suggested to the parents that on Wednesday 18th of September the nursery children could take part in a picnic fundraiser for Peanut Paste for a malnourished child. 
· It was agreed that the nursery will provide the picnic and the parents will make a donation of £1. 

· Miss McMillan also suggested that a donations box could be made available in the nursery for parents to donate spare change.

· Mrs McGill informed the parents that the nursery will be purchasing three new I pads using the nursery funds. 

· Mrs Ramsay asked if the nursery were planning on doing anything for Halloween. Mrs Purdie suggested that children could dress up from the neck down and no masks or face paints to be worn.
